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Thursday 15th May 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Exciting Theatre Visit - The Great Fire of London 
 
On Tuesday 3rd June, we are delighted to welcome Trunk Theatre into school to perform an 
engaging and educational show all about the Great Fire of London. This performance is 
designed to support and enhance the children’s History learning in a fun and memorable way. 
 
To help cover the cost of this exciting experience, we are asking for a contribution of £5 per 
child, which can be paid via MCAS. We are very grateful to the Friends of Orchard Head, who 
have kindly offered to cover the remaining cost. This is a non-refundable contribution; 
however, if insufficient funds are received, the experience may have to be cancelled, and all 
contributions refunded.  If a pupil is unable to pay, they will not be able to join the show, 
which may result in higher costs for the remaining students. In extreme cases, if sufficient 
funds cannot be collected from parents, it may unfortunately lead to the cancellation of the 
visit.  
 
For families entitled to income-related free school meals, there may be an opportunity for 
subsidised payments for school visits at the discretion of the headteacher. Please speak to a 
member of staff if you wish for support in paying for this trip.  For all payments made, an 
electronic receipt will be issued. Please submit payment by Monday 2nd June. 
 
Thank you for your support. Your continued support enables us to provide high-quality, 
enriching experiences that bring learning to life for our pupils. If you have any questions, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Oxley, Mrs Lindop and Miss Starkey 
 
KS1 teachers 
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